
  

Newsletter 

Attendance  

  

 Year Six SATS 

Firstly well done to all of the Year Six pupils that took part in the SAT tests. Their attitude over the 

entire week has been incredibly mature and cannot be faulted. The tests at times have been    

challenging ,however the pupils have met each and every challenge admirably. Well done Year Six! 

Earn your hashtags# 

If you were in assembly this morning you may have seen that some of the pupils received a # com-

passion badge. Each week we are going to be taking a different school value and giving a weekly 

award to a member of each class that excels in  that value. This week it was compassion, next 

week it is Perseverance.  Our school values are Compassion, Respect, Perseverance, Enjoyment 

and Excellence. Well done if you received a badge. 

Tony Swainston 

On Thursday 25th May we have Tony Swainston visiting school. Tony is going to be doing some 

parent training about Mindsets. The training is at 6.00pm in the school Hall. Tony is an engaging 

speaker and the subject of Mindsets  is very interesting . Please come along and listen –the     

session will last approximately 1hour.   

Playground trim trail 

Today we asked the children in assembly to not use the trim-trail equipment at home time. This is 

because we do not want the children to have an accident or get hurt. Please support us with this.   
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Dates for your Calendar 

 

Every Wednesday   -  

4AW Swimming @ 10.30am   

4B Swimming @11am  

 

15th-19th Year 2 SATs Week 

 

15th Yr3/4 Tennis at the high school 

17th Tchoukball at Knayton 

18th Year 6 SATs Special Lunch  

19th Spring Party KS1 1.20pm KS2 2.20pm 

 

 

 

Class % attendance this 

week (all pupils) 

RP 98.1 Excellent 

1B 99.5 Outstanding!! 

1/2S 95.3 

1/2C 97.8  Well done 

3BC  92.7 

4B 100 Outstanding 

4AW 97.4 Well done 

5E 100 Outstanding!! 

6T 98.1 Excellent 

Total 97.5 Well done! 



  

Up and Coming Class Assemblies 

Summer Term Clubs 

 

Date Class 

26th May 1B 

9th June RP 

23rd June 6T (Yr 6 Concert) 

7th July 2C 

After School Club  

After Easter we are making a few changes to our charges. 

3.15pm to 4.30pm = £4.00 (snack and drink and activities) 

3.15pm to 5.45pm = £8.00 (includes snack, drink, 

activities and a light tea between 4.30-5pm) 

 There is a sibling discount of 50% for the second 

child. If you arrive after 4.30 to collect your child 

you will be charged for the full session.  

Pat Turner 
 

Ashlea Blades  5E 100% 

improvement in effort,                  

independence and perseverance 

especially in guided  reading and 

maths. Well Done 

Kash Butcher 1/2C  Kash works 

very hard in all lessons to make 

sure his work is of a high standard. 

He is inquisitive, enthusiastic and 

lively in lessons, so is a real     

pleasure to teach. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  

  

Judo 

3.30 – 4.30 

Yr2- Yr6 

  

  

  

Zumba 

3.20- 4.05 

Yr 3-6 

  

  

 

Kwickcricket 

3.20-4.20 

Yr 3-Yr6 

  

  

  

Drama 

3.20-4.20 

Yr1-Yr2 

  

  

  

Multi Sports 

3.20-4.20 

Yr 1& Yr2 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Tennis 

3.20-4.20 

Yr3 -6 

 

Rounders 

3.20- 4.20 

Yr3 – Yr6 

  

  

  

  

  

     

Mr Chandlers 

Tag Rugby 

Yr 4-6 

  

    

  

  

  

THANK YOU 
 

 

 

 

 

A massive thank you to Tesco York for their 

very kind and  generous donation of         

breakfast items for our Year 6 SATs Breakfast 

Club. This went very well indeed with the     

majority of the year 6’s attending. It has been a 

very relaxed way to start the day in a very busy 

week ! Well done year 6’s 

 



  

 

 

Year 6 SATs Special Lunch 

We are to have a Year 6 SATs Special Lunch which the Year 6’s 

have chosen, on Thursday 18th May. 

 Lunch will be: -  

Old Style Chicken Korma 

White Rice 

Medley of Vegetables 

Naan Bread 

~*~ 

Chocolate Fudge Cake & Ice-cream 

 

Children who normally bring a packed lunch are invited to join us 

for lunch on this day. 

The lunch will cost £2.10 for children in year 3 and above 


